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Just a reminder that we have a Facebook Group Page—
Snake River Valley Quilt Guild Group. We set up page so
that all members have accessibility to the page. All
members are able to post unlike the other page.

Facebook is a great resource for us to encourage each
other, ask for help on something that is not going right or
sharing something we have just learned. We can show what
we are working on. Sometimes we gift a quilt before we can
show it at Guild so we can post a picture with information
about it.

We need to keep this page a positive and encouraging
place for members. A tool is only good if used and used
appropriately. I challenge you all to start using our page.

If you have not joined the group go to Snake River Valley
Quilt Guild Group and answer the questions.

Remember that there will NOT BE A MEETING this month
because of retreat. Start saving for next year and plan on
joining us.

Keep on creating,

Jeanette Hanson
SRVQG President

A Sewing Room Chat with the President
srvquiltguild.org

Meeting Time
3rd Thursdays

6:00pm Doors Open/Early
Bird

6:30 General Meeting 

Meeting Location
Calvary Baptist Church

785 1st St
Idaho Falls, ID

Upcoming Events 
Oct. 17-21st - Guild Retreat

At Living Waters Ranch
Oct 28th - Quilts of Valor

At Brady's



NOTICE TO THE MEMBERS
We are confirming an action taken in January 6, 2020, but it was never

approved by the membership due to COVID. This will be voted on at the
November general meeting



Currently Reads:
ARTICLE IV: DUES
Membership dues shall be set in such amounts as are determined by the
Board. Dues shall be payable upon application for membership in the Guild,
and thereafter on the anniversary of each such membership.

Change bylaw to:
ARTICLE IV: DUES
Membership dues shall be set in such amounts as are determined by the
Board. Dues shall be payable upon application for membership in the Guild,
and thereafter by the first meeting after March 1st of each year.

Cookbooks are still available. Price is 2 for $20. They make
great gifts
There will be no free table at our general meetings from
January to March. If you have things you would like to put
on the free table, donate them to Stash For Cash



There is no regular meeting in October, so our raffle blocks for
October....Crosses and Losses....AND the November raffle blocks....

Dutchman's Puzzle....will be raffled off in November.



The BOM blocks for both October and November will be shown in
November. The last block for our BOM will be revealed at the November

meeting.



November will also be the month when I do the "Big Drawing" which
I've been mentioning all year. All the tickets that have been "earned"

this year for participation in Intraguild activities will be mixed up and
THREE SEPARATE winners will each get a $75 gift certificate to

Daydreams!



I'll see lots of you at Challis in October and hope to see a great crowd
at the November guild meeting.



Marei 

Intraguild Activities



It will replace our general meeting and will include a brown bag
auction, live auction, and pay & take table.

Please start setting aside items you would like to donate. Bring them to
the January and February meetings.

ACCEPTABLE ITEMS
Fabric

Notions
Kits

Household items
Yarn and knitting/crocheting notions

Patterns
Books and magazines

Stash for Cash will be held March 2023

Find us on Facebook!
See photos of recent Show and Tells from Guild
Meetings and Sew-Ins. Or Join our group by
searching for Snake River    Valley Quilt Guild
Group.



QOV Sew Day is:
The fourth Saturday, October  28th at Brady’s from 10 AM— 2 PM.

In addition to sew days, you can also help by making blocks, assembling
blocks into a quilt top, and quilting a quilt.

Thanks for your help and support!
~Mimi Jones (mimijones65@gmail.com)

Quilts of Valor

Secret Quilters will be revealed in January. Bring
your secret quilter a little something at our
November Meeting

English Paper
Piecing Bee Meets

every 4th Tuesday at
Daydreams at 1 pm.

Newcomers are
always welcome.

Wear your name tag to
guild meetings for a

chance to win a prize!



SNAKE RIVER VALLEY QUILT
GUILD BOARD MEMBERS 2022

OFFICERS
President- Jeanette Hanson
Vice President- Julie Finnigan
Secretary- Marilyn Bee
Treasurer- David Nipper
     Asst Treasurer- Open

COMMITTEE CHAIRS
Charity/Community Support-
Debbie Hamrick
Equipment & Historian- Susan
Collins
Intraguild Activities- Marei
Montalvo
Library- JR Woods
Membership-Joyce White
Newsletter- Renee Phillips
Quilt Show- Open
Retreat Coordinator- Alicia Williams
Secret Quilters- Karen Price
Sew-Ins- Celia Weekes
Sunshine/Courtesy- Pam Noonan
Workshops- Lynn Saul
Webmaster- Open

If you would like to contribute to
the guild by serving in any open
positions, please contact a member
of the Board

Quilt Guild Membership
Srvquiltguild.org/about/membership

Annual Dues
* $25 for Adults

* $5 for Youth (Under 12)
 

Sign up at the membership desk during
Early Bird or the break at our monthly

meetings!
 

Benefits of Membership
* Quarterly Sew –Ins

* Reduced Fees for Workshops
* Reduced Fee for Annual Quilting

Retreat
* Access to Guild Library

 
Bring Dues to Guild Meeting or send to:

 Joyce White
 966 Grassland Dr

 Idaho Falls, ID 83404
 

Please make checks payable to SRVQG.

Newsletter Info
Comments, correction, advertising or

other items to be included in the
newsletter should be emailed to the

editor at srvqgnewsletter@gmail.com
Advertising rates (per month)

$2.50 for 1/4 page
$5.00 for 1/2 page
$10.00 for full page


